
   

        

Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier 
 

 
W A R N I N G  

 

 

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the 
public of the activities of an entity named iGetMania which claims to have 
established in Luxembourg an alleged investment fund named ACG1 
regulated by the CSSF. 

The CSSF informs the public that neither iGetMania nor ACG1 have been 
granted the required authorisation to provide financial services in or from 
Luxembourg and that they are not subject to the supervision of the CSSF.  

 

 

Luxembourg, 21 January 2015 

 

 


